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This mandate is way ahead of reality. In many of these categories there are no 

replacement unit in the EV category.  

Along with that issue there is also not the infrastructure of charging facilities or, in 

many areas such as ours, the ability to install the charging stations close enough 

together to be viable. 

This will not work. It will as usual put more burdens on Oregonians like myself who 

have lived in this state my whole life, and am disgusted by the direction that our state 

continues to move. 


